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March 17, 2020 

RE: COVID-19 Update 

Dear Valued Customer, 

B. Braun Interventional Systems (BIS) Inc. is actively monitoring the effects of the spread of Coronavirus 

in the U.S. 

We have established an executive-level team, as well as a cross-functional task force that meets 

regularly to monitor all facets of this dynamic situation.  

We are closely monitoring the following:  

 Protective Product Allocation  
 Continuity plans for all manufacturing locations, suppliers, and distributors 
 Staffing and preventative practices at our sites  

We encourage all customers to continue placing orders according to their normal forecast, with the 

exception of an identified immediate need for additional product. 

We remain in close communication with our suppliers. At this time, there are no production or shipping 

delays from these suppliers. Based on current inventory levels and anticipated shipments, we do not 

expect any impact on our pharmaceutical or device products for the foreseeable future. 

We will continue to provide updates on the situation as new information becomes available. Thank you 

for your continued cooperation as we work together to ensure the supply of these critical products for 

all patients who depend on them.  

Thank you, 

Dave Mittl 
Corporate Director 

New Business Development 

dave.mittl@brauninterventional.com  
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